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Melissa Thurman

From: roger heyder <mrheyderus@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 4:42 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Public comment for Council Meeting of 10/22/24
Attachments: BS post.jpg; bashir.JPG

Public comment for Council Meeting of 10/22/24 

Hello Council,  

I wish to raise an issue with violation of the Code of Campaign Fair Practices, as voluntarily signed by the three involved 
candidates. The candidates are Johnathan Weinberg, Sally Meadows, and Larry Lang. Record request #24-154 will 
provide jpegs of their voluntarily signed forms. 

The violated clauses are - 

2) I shall not use or permit the use of character defamation, whispering campaigns, libel, slander, or scurrilous attacks on
any candidate or his or her personal or family life.

3) I shall not use or permit any appeal to negative prejudice based on a candidate’s actual or perceived race, religious
creed, color, national origin, ….. 

6) I shall immediately and publicly repudiate support deriving from any individual or group that resorts, on my behalf of my
candidacy or in opposition of my opponent, to the methods and tactics that I condemn. I shall accept responsibility to take
firm action against any subordinate who violates any provision of this code or the laws governing elections.

The perpetrators of the violations are Bill Shepard and Vice Mayor Pete Daily. Attached is a recent NextDoor post by Bill 
Shepard, clearly attacking candidate Bashir, and specifically stated to be on the behalf of the candidates mentioned 
above. Since candidate Lang ‘thanked’ one of the posts in the thread, he clearly knows about this attack. If candidates 
Weinberg and Meadows did not know about the post attacking Bashir, then they do now, and can take the action they 
promised to take. 

Also attached is an ad appearing numerous times in the Daily Post attacking Bashir paid for by Daily (see investigative 
report of the ad source from the Daily Post). Clearly it is in support of his fellow council members, or perhaps just for the 
benefit of his landlord, candidate Weinberg. 

Please assure that the appropriate actions are taken in line with the commitments made in  binding document the 
candidates have voluntarily signed. Truly shameful behavior. 

Regards – Roger Heyder 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Eric Steinle <eric.steinle@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 9:50 AM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Election districts

The following is my personal opinion as a resident, not as a planning commissioner. 
 
I was disappointed by the last-minute shuffling of maps at Monday’s study session. It ignored the plain intent of the 
applicable law in favor of ill-defined (or, worse, undefined) “communities of interest” that have nothing to do with 
electing candidates or influencing the outcome of elections. 
 
Of the published maps, the two with ID 256642 and 256644 come closest to doing the actual job and respecting the 
neighborhoods and natural patterns of the city.  
 
The proposed “new” map does neither of those things. 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Anne Paulson <anne.paulson@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 11:14 AM
To: Public Comment
Subject: District maps

Please vote for map F2. I realize that Grant Park residents would be unhappy with it, but in this 
unfortunate situation, it's impossible to please everyone. Map F2 strikes a good balance. 
 
 
--  
-- Anne Paulson 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Maria Bautista <maria@specker.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 12:18 PM
To: City Council; Public Comment
Subject: Public Comment: Item #6. Public Hearing 10.22.24

Hello Councilmembers, 
 
I appreciate the time and care you are taking to craft the voting district map. 
 
I have lived and raised a family in both areas of north Los Altos that are being defined as Districts 1 and 2. 
They each identify differently than what was suggested at last night’s special meeting with the 
presentation of the new “10/10/24 Special Meeting Map:” 
 
The neighbors in and around Los Altos High School/Almond School have always seen Almond Avenue as 
a defining line.  
 
-Those south of Almond (and west to east, San Antonio to El Monte) identify as downtown 
neighborhoods.  
 
-Those north of Almond (again west to east, San Antonio to El Monte) identify as the LAHS and Egan 
neighborhoods: these see the most movement of students. 
 
West of San Antonio to Foothill Expressway, neighborhoods north of Mount Hamilton up to either Yerba 
Santa (or Pine Avenue) also identify with downtown. 
 
North of Yerba Santa (or Pine Avenue) to El Camino is a distinct distinct with Egan, the Sweet Shoppe, the 
PG&E trail and the Village Center as defining characteristics. 
 
As proposed in 10/10/24 Special Meeting Map, the narrow reach up to El Camino deemed a “downtown 
neighborhood” is not an accurate characterization. 
 
The justification voiced for this configuration was offered by introducing Councilmember Filgor who said 
this arm is made up residents who she knows “support the development and vibrancy of downtown.” All 
Los Altans support  a well-designed, cared-for and lively downtown. Development objectives should not 
determine how we shape voting districts. 
 
Councilmember Eng pointed out that many senior living facilities sit in the proposed arm; these 
residential enclaves are also together in any configuration that keeps the neighborhood north of Yerba 
Santa (or Pine) in place. 
 
Please see the attached map of a possible configuration for the two districts of the 
north Los Altos area. 
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With respect to “urgency,” the adoption of voting districts is a very significant change. I urge you to take 
time to circulate your choice of a final map, especially if you are drafting a new one tonight, for final 
consideration by all residents. The final map should be published, at a minimum, in the Los Altos Town 
Crier and/or other regional newspapers to ensure broad public access, and be granted some reasonable 
period of time for feedback. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Maria Bautista 
 
 
Please see attached map. 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Maria Bautista <maria@specker.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 6:15 PM
To: City Council; Public Comment
Subject: Re: Public Comment: Item #6. Public Hearing 10.22.24

 
 
On Tue, Oct 22, 2024 at 12:18 PM Maria Bautista <maria@specker.com> wrote: 
Hello Councilmembers, 
 
I appreciate the time and care you are taking to craft the voting district map. 
 
I have lived and raised a family in both areas of north Los Altos that are being defined as Districts 1 and 
2. They each identify differently than what was suggested at last night’s special meeting with the 
presentation of the new “10/10/24 Special Meeting Map:” 
 
The neighbors in and around Los Altos High School/Almond School have always seen Almond Avenue 
as a defining line.  
 
-Those south of Almond (and west to east, San Antonio to El Monte) identify as downtown 
neighborhoods.  
 
-Those north of Almond (again west to east, San Antonio to El Monte) identify as the LAHS and Egan 
neighborhoods: these see the most movement of students. 
 
West of San Antonio to Foothill Expressway, neighborhoods north of Mount Hamilton up to either 
Yerba Santa (or Pine Avenue) also identify with downtown. 
 
North of Yerba Santa (or Pine Avenue) to El Camino is a distinct distinct with Egan, the Sweet Shoppe, 
the PG&E trail and the Village Center as defining characteristics. 
 
As proposed in 10/10/24 Special Meeting Map, the narrow reach up to El Camino deemed a “downtown 
neighborhood” is not an accurate characterization. 
 
The justification voiced for this configuration was offered by introducing Councilmember Filgor who said 
this arm is made up residents who she knows “support the development and vibrancy of downtown.” All 
Los Altans support  a well-designed, cared-for and lively downtown. Development objectives should not 
determine how we shape voting districts. 
 
Councilmember Eng pointed out that many senior living facilities sit in the proposed arm; these 
residential enclaves are also together in any configuration that keeps the neighborhood north of Yerba 
Santa (or Pine) in place. 
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Please see the attached map of a possible configuration for the two districts of the 
north Los Altos area. 
 
With respect to “urgency,” the adoption of voting districts is a very significant change. I urge you to take 
time to circulate your choice of a final map, especially if you are drafting a new one tonight, for final 
consideration by all residents. The final map should be published, at a minimum, in the Los Altos Town 
Crier and/or other regional newspapers to ensure broad public access, and be granted some 
reasonable period of time for feedback. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Maria Bautista 
 
 
Please see attached map. 
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